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Dear NMCA Vendors and Exhibitors, 
 
We would like to thank you for the continued support you have given to the NMCA in the past 
and future. We hope this past season has been fruitful and we look forward to sharing the 
experience.   
 
It is that time of the year to start thinking about the upcoming Annual NMCA Meeting. We are 
excited to announce that this meeting will be held in-person at the Hotel 1620 Plymouth Harbor.  
The sessions will be held December 9-11, 2024.   
 
Vendors are and continue to be a critical component to the NMCA organization and the annual 
meeting. Our members learn and benefit a great deal from your industry’s innovative 
technologies, continuous research and enhancement of products resulting in the advancement 
of the mosquito control industry.  
 
You will find attached information on ways your organization can assist NMCA’s scholarships 
and grants program through sponsorships.  Funds will also be used to sustain educational 
programs for members throughout the year. Please consider this an opportunity to support 
NMCA. Please fill out all pertinent paperwork prior to the November 15 deadline. In addition, if 
you or your company has a new innovation or results of research you would like to present as a 
formal paper at the upcoming meeting we welcome you to submit a Call for Papers which is 
located at www.nmca.org under the tab “Annual Meeting Information”.   
 
On behalf of the NMCA organization, we thank you for your support! 
 
Respectfully, 
 

Caitie Barrett 

 
Caitie Barrett  
Exhibitor Coordinator 
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